
From:
To: Mike Langrehrmnlangrehr@bellsouth.net

Marcia Adamsmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
CC: Chad Walldorfchad@stickyfingers.com

Date: 6/22/2007 4:25:54 PM
Subject:

Attachments: Draft Report on CIO.doc

Mike,

Chad's comments and a few edits are attached. Overall, he thinks its good but not yet as impactful as your 
verbal/PowerPoint presentation. It may just be that its tough to translate your passion to paper but he thinks you 
can get there. There are also a few notes in red to a couple of questions you had in your original email below. 
Please do whatever you want with his thoughts and thanks again for all of your great work on this.

Sarah K. Stewart
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd, Suite 110
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464
(843) 375-1384 (direct line)
(843) 375-1393 (fax)
(843) 452-9764 (cell) 
sarah@stickyfingers.com

From: Mike Langrehr [mailto:mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2007 10:42 PM
To: Chad Walldorf; marcia.adams@scdmv.net 
Subject: CIO Recommendation for GEAR Report

Chad and Marcia

I have been working on this report for the past couple of days and haven't made as much 
progress as I would have liked. I have attached my current efforts which include the overall 
findings (which are too long but I really don't know what to cut to make it smaller) and have 
pretty much done the first four recommendations. I have also just put in a rudimentary 
recommendation on numbers 5 through 17 (yes I said 17).

What I would like is to get your reaction to the overall findings, the first four 
recommendations and finally your assessment if I need to do all of the remainder. If not all of 
them, then which should I eliminate or try to combine. For example, it might make sense for 
clarity of purpose to combine the two recommendations (6 and 7) on the reorganization of the 
CIO organization into one single recommendation. Also, should we make a separate 
recommendation on moving IT procurement into the state procurement agency or will you do 
that in the overall procurement section? Marcia has written this one. Do we need a separate 
recommendation on doing a complete review and update all IT statutes, regulations and policies 
in light of all the changes in technology that have occurred over the past twenty years? Nope, 
you can mention it as one sentence in your introduction.

I know you are busy doing other things but when you get time please let me know what you think 
about what I have sent you.
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I'll be leaving for Maryland on Wednesday but will be back in Aiken the following Tuesday.

Keep me posted on how your meeting goes on Thursday and what is happening with the 
Legislature.

Mike Langrehr
107 Interlachen Ct. SW 
Aiken SC 29803 
803-502-0126
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